
From: Planning Mailbox <planning@blaby.gov.uk>
Sent: 19 Feb 2024 10:15:56
To: DMS.Development.Control@blaby.gov.uk
Cc: 
Subject: FW: Application 24/0157/TC - 20 Chapel Street Enderby Leicester Leicestershire LE19 4NE
Attachments: 

From: Adam Goodall <Adam.Goodall@leics.gov.uk> 
Sent: Friday, February 16, 2024 3:54 PM
To: Planning Mailbox <planning@blaby.gov.uk>
Cc: Kiera Cooper <Kiera.Cooper@blaby.gov.uk>
Subject: Application 24/0157/TC - 20 Chapel Street Enderby Leicester Leicestershire LE19 4NE
 
Dear Kiera,
 
Thank you for consulting the Forestry Group on application 24/0157/TC - To cut back and reshape oak tree in the bottom right hand 
corner of our garden. Applied for in previous years when required.
 
This tree has been the subject of at least two previous s211 notification for works. The tree located to the rear of the property off 
Chapel Street and is not clearly visible to the public and ass such the tree has limited merit as a public amenity. The proposed works 
to reshape or reduce the canopy of the tree has not been quantified in linear metres. It is important that works do not exceed that 
previously undertaken and maintain a healthy framework and appearance. 
 
I therefore recommend that the Local Planning Authority Accept the notification and raise no objection.
 
Adam Goodall MICFor, MArborA 
Principal Tree and Woodlands Manager
Operational Property
Leicestershire County Council
County Hall
Glenfield
Leicestershire 
LE3 8RA
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recipient, please notify the sender immediately by using the reply function and then permanently delete what you have received. 
Incoming and outgoing e-mail messages are routinely monitored for compliance with Leicestershire County Council's policy on the 
use of electronic communications. The contents of e-mails may have to be disclosed for requests under Data Protection or Freedom 
of Information legislation. Details about how we handle information can be found at https://www.leicestershire.gov.uk/data-
protection
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The views expressed by the author may not necessarily reflect the views or policies of the Leicestershire County Council.

Attachments to e-mail messages may contain viruses that may damage your system. Whilst Leicestershire County Council has taken 
every reasonable precaution to minimise this risk, we cannot accept any liability for any damage which you sustain as a result of 
these factors. You are advised to carry out your own virus checks before opening any attachment.


